
St. Luke’s is attending camp  

July 11-16, 2016 (week 5)  

 
What is Warren Willis Summer Camp?  
Warren Willis Summer Camp is a high energy, life changing 
one-week experience held at a camp facility located on Lake 
Harris in Leesburg, FL. During the week, students have the 

opportunity to enjoy activities like sailing, archery, disc golf, fishing, yoga, soccer, 
football, high ropes course, and much more!  The above cross floats in the water on the 
camp grounds and is a focal point and reflective spot students come to love. Students 
also have the opportunity to worship and connect with hundreds of other students from 
around the state. The Warren Willis camp facility is owned and operated by the United 
Methodist Church. Learn more at warrenwilliscamp.org/summercamp. 
  
When are we going? This summer St. Luke’s Children and Youth Ministries offers the 
opportunity for students (3rd grade through 12th grade) to attend camp together. This 
summer, we are attending the week of July 11th-16th, 2016. 

Can I receive a scholarship for camp? Yes! Warren Willis Camp offers scholarships to 
campers. Download and print the Warren Willis Scholarship Application at 
warrenwilliscamp.org/summercamp. Completed application must be faxed to Warren 
Willis Camp by April 1st, 2016.  St. Luke’s UMC offers additional scholarships if needed. 
Contact Caryn or Zac for the St. Luke’s Scholarship form. 
  
How do I register? Registration is now open. St. Luke’s will be attending and providing 
transportation for Week 5 (July 11-16).  This is a very popular week- don’t wait to 
reserve your spot! Warren Willis Camp is in charge of their own registration, 
scholarships, and details. Please register with Warren Willis Camp directly for WEEK 5. 
 
Cost Includes: Lodging, all meals (except on travel days), Registration Costs, Event 
Supplies, and Staff.  $420 for the week.  The full payment is not needed at time of 
registration just a $75.00 deposit.      

You may register with the camp for as many weeks as you want during the 
summer.  However, this summer St. Luke’s Youth Ministry planned together an 
opportunity for your children/students (Current 3rd grade through 12th grade) to attend 
this summer camp with St. Luke’s pastors and staff for this selected week. Grow Ministry 
staff will be in and out all week. 
  
 


